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Hello, this is Dr. Jon Larson.  Since 1965, the Ocean County College Foundation has provided financial assistance for scholarships, innovative educational programs, and cultural opportunities for deserving Ocean County residents.  Over the years, the Foundation has awarded more than $6 million in scholarships to OCC students…and this support is ongoing.  
Through fundraising and private donations, the Foundation strives to make a college degree at OCC accessible and affordable for all Ocean County residents.  The Foundation is dedicated to the College’s continued growth and development through endowments, capital projects, and special programs…but funds to offset the rising cost of tuition for low and middle income families are foremost among the OCC Foundation’s priorities.

I encourage you to contact the OCC Foundation and find out how your support can help so many students’ dreams of a college education come true.  Please give us a call today.  You can make a difference!
